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Defense in vigilante lawsuits against pregnant people, providers, and assisters who are

seen to have aided a person seeking abortion in California or in other states.

Representation of providers and organizations who receive subpoenas seeking records.

Advising hospitals, clinics, and medical professionals on policies relating to HIPAA and

cooperation with private litigants or law enforcement.

Affirmative litigation, including constitutional claims, that relates to blocking harmful state

laws like travel bans from taking effect.

Drafting amicus briefs in cases of importance for reproductive rights.

In states where abortion may be criminalized, partnering with public defenders to assist in

the criminal defense of those who have had abortions, providers or organizations.

Launched in June 2022, the Legal Alliance for Reproductive Rights (LARR) is a referral group of

70+ law firms, organized under the Bar Association of San Francisco. LARR provides pro bono

legal assistance in states including California for individuals, health providers, and

organizations affected by legislation that criminalizes or subjects people to civil litigation for

seeking or facilitating access to reproductive care.

LARR lawyers provide the following services: 

 

To connect with a legal expert, please contact LARR via email at LARR@sfbar.org or by

telephone at 415-875-7076.
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